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Chair Kropf, Vice Chairs Chotzen and Wallan, and Members of the House Committee 

on Judiciary, 

 

 My name is James Unger, MD, MPH— a Pediatrician with ~ 43 years of practice 

experience, including 26 years in Oregon (Portland and Eugene).I am writing in 

support of HB 3076, the firearm dealer licensing bill. I have witnessed firsthand the 

tragic consequences that easy access to firearms (including lax licensing and 

inspection)  and the resultant gun violence  has had on my patients (children and 

teens). I urge your committee to pass HB 3076  (“State licensing of firearms…”) and 

to prevent any more avoidable firearm injuries and deaths. Many thanks for your 

consideration and service,  

 

James Unger, MD, MPH 

 


